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HOONAH COUPLE PRESENTS RARE HOOKS TO STATE
MUSEUM: Mr. and Mrs. George Dalton, Sr., of Hoonah, Alaskaq,
have presented two carved halibut hooks which have been in
Mr. Dalton’s family for several generations to the Alaska State
Museum in Juneau. The hooks, carved with raven’s backbone
pattem and a killer whale design, will be shared with Alaskans
in the displays of the Alaska State Museum, which will occupy
new fireproof headquarters in Juneau this year.
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